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Dr. Fuh-Jyh Jan
President
National Chung Hsing University
145 Xingda Rd., South Dist.
Taichung City 402202,
Taiwan @.O.C.)

Dear Dr. Fuh-Jyh Jan,

We are writing to express our sincere appreciation for the valued cooperation between our
universities. In continuing to build upon this meaningful partnership, Ubon R atchathani University
(UBU) is pleased to invite one student from National Chung Hsing University to participate in the
UBU Exchange Student Program 2025, organized by the Office oflnternational Relations at 1IBU,
Thailand.

This exchange program, scheduled from July 1 to August 2,2024 (including travel dates), offers
the selected student an exceptional opportunity to exchange academic knowledge, observe
classroom environments, engage in discussions or research, collaborate on academic publications,
experience new cultures, and immerse themselves in the vibrant student life at Ubo; Ratchathani
University (UBU).

To be eligible for this program, the student must meet the following criteria:
l. Be a full-time student at National Chung Hsing University.
2. Maintain a minimum cumulative GPA of 3.00.
3. Demonstrate proficiency in English.
4. Be in good health.
5. Exhibit a curious and enthusiastic mindset and be adaptable to the UBU student environment.

UBU will provide the following support for the selected student:
1. Round-trip airfare from Taiwan to Thailand (arranged by UBU).
2. Round-lrip airfare from Bangkok to Ubon Ratchathani (arranged by UBU).
3. Transportation between Ubon Ratchathani Airport and LrBU.
4. Accommodation for the duration of the program.
5. A daily allowance of 240 THB.

Please note that any expenses not mentioned above will be the responsibility ofthe participant.
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we kindly request that you provide the name of the selected student, along with the completed

application form and a clpy of ttreir passport, to UBU at intercoop@ubu.ac.th by March 31,2025-

This will enable us to cooidinate with the relevant faculties and departments at UBU to prepare

both the academic sessions and the enriching experiences for the participant'

We look forward to hearing from you soon and ensuring a successful program for the selected

student.

lfyou have any further inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me'

Oranuch Puangsuk Ph.D.
ident for International Relations and Education

ani University

Enclosures:
l. Tentative Schedule of UBU Exchange Student Program 2025

2. UBU Exchange Student Application Form

Tel: +66 45 353052

Email: intercooP@ubu.ac.th

http://www.english.ubu.ac.th


